Dear     , 

Welcome to the League of (Your League Goes Here). League membership is a great experience that encourages members to be civically active and promote good citizenship in all citizens.  The League of Women Voters is a nonpartisan political organization that endorses no political candidates but does advocate for positions determined by consensus of its members.  You will find information about our advocacy positions on our national, state, and local web sites and Facebook pages.  We are proud of our distinguished history of public service and advocacy.  
 

You may obtain League information in a variety of ways.  We meet on the (Add your meeting day, time, and location here). 

Information about the League is also available on a variety online sites. The state and local Leagues of Alabama and of the United States are all online with web and Facebook pages.  The addresses of these sites are:
Web Sites: 

League of Women Voters of Alabama – http://www.lwval.org 

League of Women Voters of [your local web address] 

League of Women Voters US web site- http://www.lwv.org 

Facebook Pages:  

League of Women  Voters of Alabama on Facebook - http://www.facebook.com/pages/League-of-Women-Voters-of-Alabama/119494879019 

[Add your Facebook address here]

League of Women Voters US on Facebook - http://www.facebook.com/leagueofwomenvoters 

These sites provide a wealth of information about the League’s organization, advocacy, and voter education efforts.  
Membership also includes newsletters from the state and local organizations.  Both print and web editions of The Alabama Voter are published quarterly and contain summaries of recent events, reminders for upcoming events, and other information of interest. The local league also publishes a Voter regularly. These are emailed to you for your convenience, or mailed at your request. 
We would be happy to have you in League and encourage you to join and become an active member.  We are also looking for members who would like to become leaders in our organization and hope you will be interested in becoming one in the future.  If you have any questions about the League or its activities don't hesitate to contact me or any other of our members.    
Sincerely,
(Your Membership Chair)

